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6th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Following on from my previous letter from last May and with further consultation with 

children, parents, governors and staff. We have decided on the following values for the 

Dove Federation.  

 

The values are as follows:  

 

Respect 

Kindness 

Responsibility 

Hope  

Strength 

Unity 

 

We will be teaching the children about these values and how we can show these as a school 

community. We will also reward certificates for children demonstrating any of our school 

values as part of our weekly celebration assemblies.  

  

Many thanks for your time and continued support. 

 

Carla Lansdell 

 

RE Lead for The Dove Federation 
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